Elmer, Linda

From; Perik Borden <derikborden@outiook.com>

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 9:32 AM

To: Elmer, Linda; Owczarski, Jim

Subject: Certificate of Appropriateness, 2536 N Sherman Blvd

% Some people who received this message don't often get email from derikbordeng@outlook.com. Learn why this is imporiant
i

To Whom It May Concern:

I own the residence at 2537 N Grant Blvd, which is located across the alley from 2536 N Sherman Blvd. [ am
writing to communicate my objection to the chain link fence at 2536 N Sherman Blvd (File # 211053), as it is

not historically appropriate for the neighborhood. I would have no objection to a wood fence or a wrought iron
fence.

I have no objections to any proposed repairs to the front porch or steps (File # 211054).

Sincerely,
Derik Borden

Sent from my 1Phone




